
Planning and Zoning Commission Meeting Minutes of May 12, 2015:  

 

Commission Member Zepp stepped down during the consideration of item # 15-

084Z, due to a possible conflict of interest. 

15-084Z  Conduct a Public Hearing to Consider/Discuss/Act on a 
Request to Rezone the Subject Property from "PD" - 
Planned Development District and "REC" - Regional 
Employment Center Overlay District to ""PD" - Planned 
Development District and "REC" - Regional Employment 
Center Overlay District, Generally to Allow for Single 
Family Detached Residential Uses, Located 
Approximately 800 Feet East of Alma Road and on the 
North Side of Collin McKinney Parkway (REQUEST TO 
BE TABLED) 

 
Mr. Aaron Bloxham, Planner I for the City of McKinney, explained that Staff 

recommends that the public hearing be closed and the item be tabled indefinitely. Staff 

will renotice prior to any future meetings. 

Chairman Franklin opened the public hearing and called for comments. There 

being none, on a motion by Commission Member Kuykendall, seconded by Alternate 

Commission Member McCall, the Commission voted to close the public hearing and 

table the proposed rezoning request indefinitely as recommended by Staff, with a vote 

of 5-0-1.  Commission Member Zepp abstained.   

Commission Member Zepp returned to the meeting. 

 


